
April 18th 2017

Hope you had a great break! 

I hope you all had a safe and relaxing holiday.  
We are looking forward to a great final stretch 
of the year together.

Thank You! 
*Thank you  Thai department for their 
fabulous work to put on a great Songkran 
celebrations 
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Tuesday, April 18 
School Resumes 

SWIMMING STARTS in 
PE till May 12th 

April 18 - April 21 
EARTH WEEK 

Thursday, April 20 
LS Dental Cleaning Day 

Thursday, April 27 
International Chinese 
Speech Competition 

Friday, April 28 
Science Fair
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Upcoming  Events!
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***Thank you Mr. Joseph and our Junior 
Council.  The bake sale was very successful!

2,882 Baht from items sold.

2,675 Baht from cash donations

Total of 5,557 Baht towards our FORDEC 
Community Service donation drive wraps up on 
April 26th.

 *** Thank you  Mr. Tom and Ms. Oriana 
and everybody who helped or who came for the 
transition meeting for grade four.

End of Year Assessments 

As the end of the year approaches so do end of 
the year assessments to showcase our student 
growth.  Over the next few weeks teachers will 
begin DRA reading assessments to accurately 
assess their reading levels.

In Kindergarten our students will all be given 
the WIDA test to determine need and 
placement for ELL (English Language Learning) 
support in grade one.

Questions, Comments, Concerns, 
Compliments 

Please do not hesitate to 
contact us in the Lower 
School Office if you need 
anything.
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Any student incidents 
that occur should be 

reported to an adult on 
duty and the classroom 
teachers.  Safety is our 
number one priority! 

PE Announcement -  

Second session of 
swimming will begin 
April 18th - May 12th 
Please come prepared to 
swim!   Plastic swim caps 
are recommended.

Free Dental Cleaning 
for LS Students April 

20th 

We are excited to 
announce - LS students 
will get a FREE dental 
screening by Dr. Santana 
on April 20th. She will 
also offer a discount for 
all TCIS if you show your 
ID card.

Reminders
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